
March 2, 2007 

 

 

Dear Cindy, 

 

Thanks for the Valentine’s letter. I’d like to hear all about your pontoon trip from Petosky 

to Cheboygan. 

 

Nothing much exciting going on here. I’ve been doing a lot of reading and running. 

 

I hope you have a DVD drive on your computer. These 3 DVD’s contain Mom’s entire 

collection of slides. I had all the digital images on my computer and they were taking up 

a lot of disk space. So I copied them all to DVD’s and deleted them off my hard drive. 

Now I want to be sure that I don’t lose the DVDs, because scanning all those slides was 

hours and hours of work. I’ve sent a set to Deb. Even if you don’t have a DVD drive, 

please keep them in a safe place just in case something happens to the other copies. 

 

By the way, I also still have the pictures – digital -  I took at Megan’s wedding. 

 

Steve 


